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  I AM SUBMITTING INFORMATION ON:

  AWARD/HONOR

  LIFE EVENT 
(Marriage/Commitment, Birth/Adoption,  
 Travel, Interests, etc.)

  PROFESSIONAL EVENT 
(New Career or Accomplishment, Degree  
 or Training Completed, etc.)

  VOLUNTEER RECOGNITION

Please see other side of  

this sheet for more details. 

You may also attach this  

form to a separate sheet  

with your announcement. 

UPDATES FROM OUR ALUMNI

Florence Hernandez Sandoval (Saginaw General) Retired in 1972  
“I worked at Saginaw General Hospital on the recovery team and then the recovery room behind the elevators on 5th floor for almost 25 years; 
[spent] two years in ICU, and 1.5 years in the OR, then retired in 1972. After that, I volunteered for over 1000 hours in EMR. Then, I worked for 
General Motors in the Medical Department and retired again with almost 16 years as an industrial nurse. I got married to Larry T. Sandoval and 
moved to Florida. What a culture shock moving to Florida! Bugs, insects, and more of them flying, walking or just running all around you. But after 
almost 30 years, one gets over it and can kill them without screaming. I missed people so I now volunteer at the Winter Haven Hospital and at the 
Haley Clinic for eight hours a week. Sorry, I was not able to be at the reunion this year. Good luck to all and enjoy your retirement as I have.”

Alumni

ABOUT THE COVENANT ALUMNI COMMUNICATOR

If you are interested in submitting an update for potential inclusion in the  

Covenant Alumni Communicator newsletter, we invite you to share your  

Covenant pride by emailing the information below to alumni@chs-mi.com.   

Or, you can mail this completed form to the Foundation Office.

CONTACT INFORMATION 

First and Last Name:  ___________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address:  _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

City:  ___________________________________________________________________  State:  ____________   Zip:  ________________________ 

Phone:  __________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Email: ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

I retired in:  _____________________(year)  from (please check one)

  Covenant HealthCare    Saginaw General     St. Lukes

  Saginaw Medical Center   Visiting Nurse Association

Over the years, the Foundation has heard from numerous retirees about fond memories of days working at the organization. 
Many miss relationships with former co-workers and staying up-to-date with latest developments at the hospital. As another 
way to keep alumni connected, we are now producing this publication three times per year. These inserts will include updates 
with information submitted by retirees to share life events, awards, honors, and other news as submitted by alumni.

ALUMNI REUNION PHOTO HIGHLIGHTS

Covenant HealthCare Foundation was pleased to host the very well attended 4th annual Covenant HealthCare Alumni Reunion 
on September 8, 2016 at Apple Mountain in Freeland.  Please see reverse side for additional photo highlights from the event! 



ANNOUNCEMENT (OR ATTACH SEPARATE SHEET)

SUBMITTING AN UPDATE:

Submissions are printed on a first-come, first-served basis. Depending  
on volume of updates received, updates may not be printed in the issue  
immediately following their receipt. Newsletters are printed three times  
per year in April, August and December. Personally-submitted photo- 
graphs are not currently included in the Covenant Alumni Communicator.

If you have news of the death of a Covenant retiree, please contact Human Resources directly at 989.583.4082.  

The obituary notices printed in the In Memoriam section will be compiled by Human Resources. Due to space limitations,  
Covenant HealthCare will only print the name, retirement year, city of residence, and date of death of the deceased.

The Covenant HealthCare Foundation is looking forward to keeping alumni connected. For further questions,  
please contact the Foundation office at 989.583.7604.

IF EMAILING YOUR SUBMISSION to alumni@chs-mi.com, please include all the information listed on other  

side of this form along with your update.  IF YOU ARE MAILING THE FORM BELOW, please complete  

BOTH sides of this sheet. You may also attach the form below to a  separate sheet with your announcement. 

ADDITIONAL 2016 ALUMNI REUNION PHOTO HIGHLIGHTS • Seeing the hugs, smiles and 
reconnections take place warmed our hearts and let us know this event is much needed!  
Keep an eye out for details about the 2017 Reunion.
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